
22/07/2020 

MRS Nicole Edgley 
- 2 Surf RD 
North curl curl NSW 2099 
nicole.edgley@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I feel this an undesirable location to have a phone tower. It’s in the heart of our sporting fields, 
where children play and meet and right near a school. The lagoon is finally in the processes on 
rehabilitation and this will destroy the natural environment and its surroundings. I am strongly 
against the installation of this tower. 
Thanks. 
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Subject: Online Submission


